DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Sir: Jih

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 22 June 2018,
signed by the Undersecretary and Acting Head of the Procuring Entity, you are
hereby given this Notice to Proceed to provide professional services as a Highly
Technical Consultant at the Office of the Undersecretary for Migrant Worker's Affairs
starting on 1 July 2018 up to 31 December 2018, in the total amount of Four
Hundred Thirteen Thousand Seven Hundred Ninety-Three Pesos and Twelve
Centavos (Php 413,793.12) only, inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

T

v WAL, 4. A
JOSE LUIS 8 MONTALES
Undersecretary and Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. FRITZ P. FLOIRENDO
Carola St., Sampaloc
Manila

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



